
Sent via Arbor email 20th February 2024 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

The PE days for this half term will be Tuesday and Thursday. Please do ensure your child 

is dressed in kit on these days.  

 

Please could we remind parents that earrings should be removed on PE days. Guidance 

states that earrings should only be left in and taped if they are newly pierced ears (within 

6 weeks), as applying tape does not prevent injuries. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Laura Flood 

Teacher, Deputy Head Teacher 

 

Hiltingbury Infant School 

Hiltingbury Road 

Chandler's Ford 

Eastleigh 

Hampshire 

SO53 5NP 
 


